
 

KIRKSVILLE CITY COUNCIL REPORT 

 
Council Meeting Date:   September 19, 2011  Agenda Item: 12 
 
Report Prepared by:   Vickie Brumbaugh, City Clerk  
 
Recommended Motion: To approve the appointment of Betty McLane-Iles to fill an 
unexpired term on the Historic Preservation Commission.    
 
Background:  The Historic Preservation Commission was created by Ordinance of the 
City Council on February 23, 2009.  Sandy Slocum recently resigned from the 
Commission, therefore creating a vacant position.  Betty McLane-Iles was appointed 
last May to the Planning and Zoning Commission, and a representative of the Planning 
and Zoning Commission serves on the Historic Preservation.  Mrs. McLane-Iles is 
interested to fill the current vacancy on this Commission, with a term expiring February 
2013.   
 
The Commission’s mission is to protect and preserve places, areas and neighborhoods 
of historical and cultural importance within the city limits for the promotion of its 
economic development. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  None. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Mari E. Macomber 
City Manager 


